
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Thursday, February 2, 2023 9:44 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 9:34 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----
From: Caitlen Murrell <caitlenmurrell@icloud.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 8:24 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Billing and Rate Practices 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/2/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00810-2023 

Please consider requiring FPL to stop predatory billing against families. (Or please direct me on who to email.) As it 
currently stands our families in Florida are punished, FPL has graduated rates when your electric bill goes over a certain 
base kWH. It is unfair to large families under one roof to be expected to maintain the same lower electrical use than a 
single person or 2 person household. If graduated billing is going to be used than the number of people per household 
should be considered. 

Further, I saw FPL is asking for another increase of 8%! Our bill significantly increased when Gulf Power took over. Now, 
NW Florida is getting another increase. Meanwhile their profit earnings continue to increase. 

Every single bill people are receiving is increasing. Give us a break. 

Sincerely, 
Caitlen Murrell 
941-224-3968 

Sent from my iPhone 
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